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Comments: With regard To the Cooke city area of the absaroke beartooth range in Custer gallatin national forest

service.  I am against any more wilderness in the Cooke city area.  We already have one of the smallest

recreational forest around.  Our 6 or 7 square miles is to small.   If people want to ski they can do that anywhere

around here cause we have thousands of square miles in every direction.  But taking more recreation forest from

Cooke city and making more wilderness is pretty damn petty.  

Also the absarokee Beartooth wilderness has enough wilderness and none should be added.   Why can't you see

what you have instead of taking what you don't and making it wilderness too.  And never to be changed again. 

 

 


